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P R E S S   R E L E A S E 
 

 

Mayor Jon Mitchell to Hold October Neighborhood  

Office Hours at Lawler Library 
 

New Bedford, Massachusetts - Mayor Mitchell will hold neighborhood office hours for the 

month of October on Tuesday, October 24, 2017 from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. at the Francis J. 

Lawler Branch Library at 745 Rockdale Avenue in New Bedford.   

 

Last fall, Mayor Mitchell announced he would set aside time each month to hold office hours in 

city neighborhoods so that residents could meet with him outside of normal business hours and 

in their own neighborhood.   

 

City residents are invited to attend the neighborhood office hours to meet with Mayor Mitchell 

directly and share their concerns and ideas.  The sessions are open to all New Bedford residents, 

no advance appointments are required and meetings with the Mayor will be done on a first come, 

first served basis. 
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